
 
 

 
Park Board Commissioners Office  

 

Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
2099 Beach Avenue 
Vancouver, BC   V6G 1Z4 Canada 
tel:  3-1-1 or 604.873.7000 outside Vancouver 
web: vancouverparks.ca  |  app: vancouver.ca/vanconnect 

 
January 18, 2023 
 
 
Warren Williams 
President, CUPE 15 
545 W 10th Ave 
Vancouver, BC  
 
Dear Warren, 
 
 Re:  “Think Big” Revenue Strategy Impact on CUPE Staff  
 
Earlier this week on January 16, 2022 the Vancouver Park Board passed a motion titled “Think 
Big” Revenue Strategy. The motion in question provided instruction to staff to return with a 
report and recommendations to increase revenue generating opportunities.  

The intent of this motion is to give staff the broadest scope possible to explore ideas freely 
without being unduly prescriptive. This is a nod to the expertise that staff of the Vancouver 
Board of Parks and Recreation are able to bring to the many ideas and suggestions that 
Commissioners receive from the public.  

The ABC Commissioners would like to be clear that we will not support any recommendations 
or initiatives that may flow from this motion that negatively affect the employment of our valued 
CUPE 15 staff of the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Scott Jensen   (he/him) 
Chair, Vancouver Park Board  
 
 
 
/sj 
 
 
 


